
Great Bardfield School 

Friends of Bardfield School 

 

6th October 2016 

Dear All 

 

Hello and welcome to a fresh year of FOBS – we had our AGM at the end of September and the committee officers 

were elected as follows:- 

 

Chair – Sally Beanland 

Secretary – Julie Goldsworthy 

Treasurer – Clare Ditchman 

 

To help with communication, each class will now have a representative of FOBS as follows:- 

Vicky Green (Phoenix) 
  Megan Hutley-Burgess (Pegasus & Phoenix) 
  Mark Ashton (Unicorn) 
  Andrea Mobsby – (Unicorn & Pegasus) 
  Anna Steinbauer – (Pixie) 
   
These people are available for you to chat to, find out what is going on, put idea’s forward to etc.  Please seek them 
out and have a chat. 
 
Last year FOBS raised a staggering £7890.00.  This was used to purchase/fund the following for your children:- 

 Class Allowances 

 School Pantomime Trips 

 Gazebos 

 Musical Instruments 

 PA System for the school 

 Subsidy towards coach costs 

 Bikes & Scooters for Unicorns 

 School Leavers BBQ 

 Tracksuits 

 The ongoing wildlife garden project. 
 

 

Now for the Extra F A B U L O U S news……. 

 

The Circus arrived last week and all the children had an amazing week watching the big top go up, attending circus 

skills training and then attending the show at the weekend.  It was an amazing week and to top it all off, we raised 

£1701 for FOBS.  This is a tremendous amount of money and a massive thanks go to all who helped on the weekend, 

all who attended the shows and all who bought cups of tea, cake toys and burgers. 

 

The Cirque Normandy will be returning to us the last week of September 2018. 

 

 

Halloween Disco’s – Monday 31st October 2016 

We are organising a disco for Halloween again this year.  As Halloween is on a Monday we thought it would be nice 

to hold the disco on Halloween night. 

Reception and KS1 – 5-6.30pm 

KS2 – 6.45-815pm 

 

There will be a fancy dress competition with prizes broken down into the following age categories:- 



Reception 

Years 1 and 2 

Years 3 and 4 

Years 5 and 6 

 

It is £5 entry each child and this includes a burger/hot dog, squash and a muffin. 

 

We are putting together a list of planed events and this will be sent out shortly.  We are always looking for new ideas 

so if you have any, please speak with either your class rep or myself. 

 

 

Please do not hesitate to call me on 07977 466367 or email me at sallybeanland@hotmail.co.uk 

Thanks 

Sally x 

 

mailto:sallybeanland@hotmail.co.uk

